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Mr. Chairman,

Despite visible achievements, a lot still remains to be done particularly when it
comes to the role of women in political and economic decision-making, in particular by
balancing gender representation in high legislative and executive positions. To this end,
the draft Law of Ukraine has been submitted for parliamentary consideration. We
consider it as an important step forward towards reaching gender balance that for the
second time in a row a woman took up office of the Ukrainian Parliament Commissioner
for Human Rights.

We would like to thank once again the United Nations Development Programme
and the European Union, Swedish International Development Cooperation Agency for
supporting through a number of projects Ukraine's efforts for further achieving gender-
related goals. At present we cooperate closely with our international partners in the



gender problems such as gender discrimination, gender-based violence, difficulties in the
reunion of families, lower salaries in comparison to men etc.

In conclusion, I would like to reiterate Ukraine's strong commitment to the
Beijing Platform for Action as well as to the outcome document of the Twenty-third
Special session of the General Assembly as indispensable instruments for promoting
gender equality and advancement of women.

I thank you, Mr. Chairman.




